
Subject Overview: Geography 
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The UK—A New 
Beginning/Purbrook 
Locational Knowledge 
To name and locate 
counties and cities of 
the UK, compare 
geographical regions 
and their identifying 
human and physical 
characteristics, 
explore key 
topographical 
features (including 
hills, mountains, 
coasts and rivers), 
and land use 
patterns, and 
understand how 
some of these aspects 
have changed over 
time. 
 

European Study 
(Naples) 
Place Knowledge 
To understand 
geographical 
similarities and 
differences through 
the study of human 
and physical 
geography of a region 
of the UK, and a 
region in a European 
Country. 

Economic activity 
(dockyard) 
Human Geography 
To describe and 
understand key 
aspects of human 
geography, including 
economic activity 
including trade links.  
Tudor link 
Locational Knowledge 
To name and locate 
counties and cities of 
the UK, geographical 
regions, and their 
identifying human 
and physical 
characteristics, key 
topographical 
features and land-use 
patterns and 
understand how 
some of these aspects 
have changed over 
time. 

Distribution of 
natural resources 
Human Geography 
To describe and 
understand key 
aspects of human 
geography, including 
the distribution of 
natural resources 
including energy, 
food, minerals and 
water. 
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UK Region—(Skara 
Brae) 
Human Geography 
To describe and 
understand key 
aspects of human 
geography, including 
types of settlement 
and land use, 

Volcanos and 
Earthquakes 
Physical Geography 
To describe and 
understand key 
aspects of physical 
geography, including 
volcanos and 
earthquakes. 
NA Study (San 
Francisco) 
Place Knowledge 
To understand 
geographical 
similarities and 
differences through 
the study of human 
and physical 
geography of a region 
of the UK, a region in 
a European country 
and a region within 
North America 

Climate zones, 
Biomes and 
vegetation belts 
Physical Geography 
To describe and 
understand key 
aspects of physical 
geography, including 
climate zones, biomes 
and vegetation belts. 
SA region study 
Place Knowledge 
To understand 
geographical 
similarities and 
differences through 
the study of human 
and physical 
geography of a region 
within South America. 

Water cycle 
Physical Geography 
To describe and 
understand key 
aspects of physical 
geography, including 
rivers, mountains and 
the water cycle. 
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Local Study— 
(Romans Link) 
Place Knowledge 
To understand 
geographical 
similarities and 
differences through 
the study of human 
and physical 
geography of a region 
of the UK, and a 
region in a European 
Country. 

Vikings link 
Place Knowledge 
To understand 
geographical 
similarities and 
differences through 
the study of human 
and physical 
geography of a region 
of the UK and a 
region in Scandinavia. 

Greek link 
Place Knowledge 
To understand 
geographical 
similarities and 
differences through 
the study of human 
and physical 
geography of a region 
of the UK, and a 
region in a European 
Country. 

WW2 link—European 
Study 
Place Knowledge 
To understand 
geographical 
similarities and 
differences through 
the study of human 
and physical 
geography of a region 
of the UK, and a 
region in a European 
Country. 

 


